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Rosenberg Corey

From: David Adams <dmckaiga1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:47 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004 YES!

I am a renter in Southeast Portland. A yes vote on HB2004 is one of the most important things the legislature 
can do this session! Lift the ban on rent control to help the people of Oregon. 
 
David A. 


